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Overview 

This bill appropriates an unspecified amount (i.e., to be determined) from the general 

fund in fiscal year 2020 to the Department of Transportation for a feasibility study of a 

Mississippi River crossing that links Interstate Highway 94 and U.S. Highway 10, in the 

cities of Dayton and Ramsey. The funds can be provided as grants to a local unit of 

government to lead the study. It is a onetime appropriation. 
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